
Hi Carly

I wish to continue to give my objection to this application. My objections have been outlined in 
various submissions with the developers failing to address any of them, (including the complete 
misrepresentation of shadowing impact on 10 boyle st... no where to be found in councils latest 
ruling on the DA) so I am very disappointed that council has said they do not object to this 
application.

I will not be able to attend the hearing on Monday, given the short notice and the fact that it is 
within business hours - I am still at a loss to understand why such short notice is provided and 
why there is even a hearing - from the hundreds of submissions it’s clear this application does 
not satisfy building controls and should have been rejected long ago.

I wish to give my proxy to Jane Mckie of 8 boyle st to speak on my behalf.

Regards
Andy 
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